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Injury Crash – Hwy. 281 near Edgeley 

 
What: Two vehicle injury crash 

Where: Hwy. 281 and the junction with 75th St SE, approximately 2 miles south of Edgeley 

When:  August 27th, 2023 @ approximately 6:13 pm 

Road Conditions: Dry roads, normal summer conditions 

Type of Crash: T-bone crash 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, LaMoure SO, Edgeley FD and Edgeley Ambulance 
 

Vehicle No. 1: 2006 Peterbilt towing a cattle trailer loaded with cattle 
Driver No. 1: Shawn Brink, 56 YOA male, Mandan, ND – no injuries 
Restraints:             Unknown 
Charges:              Pending investigation 
 
Vehicle No. 2: 2001 Ford F250 
Driver No. 2: Alexander Aquino, 22 YOA male, Omaha, NE - injured 
Restraints:             Unknown 
Charges:              Pending investigation 
 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 
The Ford F250 was southbound on Hwy. 281 when it began a left turn onto 75th St SE.  The 
Peterbilt was also southbound on Hwy. 281.  Prior to the Ford making the left turn, Brink 
moved into the northbound lane of Hwy. 281 to pass the Aquino. 
 
When the Aquino made the left turn, the front of the Peterbilt struck the drivers door of the 
Ford. 
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Aquino was transported from the crash scene by the Edgeley Ambulance to the Oakes 
Hospital for non-life-threatening injuries.  Brink was uninjured.   
 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Captain Bryan Niewind    (701) 320-1309                                                                                                                                                  
bniewind@nd.gov  

     
 


